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U.S. COMMERCE DEPARTMENT SUSPENDS SIX-YEAR FORECAST UPDATE 
 FOR INTERNATIONAL TRAVEL TO THE UNITED STATES — 2020-2025 

 

The National Travel and Tourism Office in the U.S. Department of Commerce has indefinitely suspended the 
annual update to Forecast for International Travel to the United States.  

The Covid-19 Pandemic has resulted in an unprecedented disruption with respect to source data used for the 
forecast. As a result, NTTO is suspending its annual forecast until such time as reliable data used to produce 
the forecast is available. NTTO will announce the availability of the forecast at that time, including notice 
through the TINews e-newsletter. Click here to subscribe to this free e-newsletter. 

https://travel.trade.gov/tinews/subscribe.asp

